
 
 

 

                        
 
 
 
 

 Worship Sunday at 9:30 AM 
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Eastbrook Mission Barn Field Trip…  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The next opportunity to serve at Our Neighbors Place will be Sunday February 19th. 
We will need at least two people per shift. The shifts are 7-11 PM, 11-3, and 3-7 AM. 

Please Jenny Cornwell know if you have any questions. Call or text 814-528-2910. 
 

The 2023 Flower Chart is up, located between the church office doors in the hallway, 
and ready for signups. Contact Connie Close with any questions. Thanks! 

 

 

 

Summit Church Flash 
 

January 12, 2023 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Check out the newly updated church website at 
https://summitumc.net/ 
 

We still need some updating…so let the church office know if you would 
like something added. 

https://summitumc.net/


Upcoming Meetings 

Stephen Ministries Tuesday January 17th at 10 AM 
Nominations Wednesday January 18th at 7 PM 
 

Covenant Group Formation informational meeting 

on Thursday, January 12th at 7 PM 
 
The Stephen Ministry Team will be presenting a program on the  

"Five Wishes" on January 17th at 11 AM in the Wesley classroom. The "Five Wishes" 
explains Advance Directives, Living Wills and Health Care Power of Attorney as well as 

helping you to let your loved ones know how you would like to be treated at the end of 

life and your funeral planning wishes. Conversations with loved ones can be sensitive 
regarding these issues and this presentation will provide guidance on how to deal with 

these discussions as well. Everyone is welcome to join us for this program so come and 
invite a friend or family member to join you. If you are unable to make it for this date 

please let us know if you are interested in this program as we will present it at another 
time as well if there is interest. Coffee and cookies will be served so please feel welcome 

to join us. 

 
Save the Date….Saturday, February 11th All Church Leadership and Visioning Day 

followed by a Chili Cook Off…more details to come!!!!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HELP NEEDED…we will be looking for volunteers to help clean our 
church…sign up for a week or month…to help maintain our building and 
facilities.  Contact Audrey MacArthur for more information. 
Also we are in need of Communion Stewards to help prepare for our 
communion…please contact Pastor Connie if you would be interested. 


